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  Building	
  
Harrisburg,	
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  17120	
  
	
  
	
  
Dear	
  Governor	
  Corbett,	
  
	
  
     Since January 31, 2011, we have prepared and hand-delivered documents to you, the 
Lieutenant Governor and each member of the General Assembly.  Most of these documents 
have addressed “Nullification” of unconstitutional “laws” by the United States government, 
such as “Obamacare” and “Real ID”, and/or related issues of law. 
 
     Today’s “Pennsylvania Must Reject Any State Health Insurance Exchange” is the 40th 
document that we have personally delivered to your office in the Capital.   
 
     The document titled: “Say No To A Pennsylvania Healthcare Insurance Exchange”	
  
was	
  delivered	
  on	
  October	
  9,	
  2012.	
  
	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Some	
  other	
  recent	
  documents	
  that	
  address	
  the	
  unconstitutionality	
  of	
  “Obamacare”	
  
and	
  the	
  United	
  States	
  Supreme	
  Court’s	
  decision	
  concerning	
  this	
  alleged	
  “law”	
  are	
  titled:	
  	
  	
  

 

      “US Supreme Court Majority Continues To Get It Wrong!”  
 

	
  	
  	
  “The U.S. Supreme Court’s Obamacare Decision is Unconstitutional For Many Reasons” 
 

      These documents were delivered to your office on 07/02/2012 and 08/29/2012, respectively. 
 

      For your convenience, copies of the four documents referenced herein above and a two page  
list of all 40 documents, with the date each was delivered, are enclosed. These five documents 
are incorporated herein by reference.  To read any or all of the documents on the list, visit the 
CSBP website at: sheriffbrigadesofpenn.com, select RESOURCES on the top bar line, select 
“CSBP DOCUMENTS”, and then select the specific document that you wish to read. 
 
      Governor Corbett, you are now being asked by many other Pennsylvania organizations and 
individuals to NOT implement a State Health Insurance Exchange.  Even if these Exchanges 
were constitutional, which they clearly are not, you should reject the State run or State–federal 
Partnership options. It is evident that, at a minimum, Pennsylvania shall not actually control the 
Health Insurance Exchange and the Pennsylvania taxpayers shall be required after 2015 to cover  
all of the cost to operate and maintain the Health Insurance Exchange.  There are also many 
unanswered questions about “Obamacare” in general, and specifically, the Health Exchanges.   
 
      With this letter and the referenced documents, we are again sincerely instructing you, as 
Governor, to reject any State implementation of a Health Insurance Exchange in Pennsylvania. 

 

   
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Sincerely	
  yours,	
  

	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  William	
  Taylor	
  Reil	
  and	
  Donna	
  Fike	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Co-­‐Coordinators	
  of	
  CSBP	
  

 
 

cc:	
  	
  Lt.	
  Governor	
  Jim	
  Cawley,	
  Capitol	
  Building,	
  Room	
  200	
  


